
 

 

OLIVER FIELD WOODLAND CREATION 

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION DROP-IN 

MEETING 2nd SEPTEMBER 2021 

Meeting Arrangements & Covid-19 

Safety Measures 

Scottish Woodlands Ltd. has produced draft 

proposals for a woodland creation scheme near 

Tweedsmuir – Oliver Field. 

A public consultation event will be held on 

Thursday, 2nd September 2021, at the Village Hall 

in Tweedsmuir. The event will run between 3pm 

and 6.30pm, and then we will present at the 

Community Council meeting at 7pm. and in 

addition to a display of information on the 

proposed projects, staff representing the owners 

and managers will be on hand to answer any 

questions that attendees may have. Scottish 

Forestry also hope to have staff members 

available to speak to. Following this consultation, 

the proposals will be amended where 

appropriate and submitted to Scottish Forestry 

for their approval. 

Feedback at this stage will be welcomed, which 

will be shared with Scottish Forestry. 

Should you be unable to attend this event all 

documents and maps, including feedback 

forms, will be found in the link below from 

25/08/21 to 25/09/21: 

https://www.scottishwoodlands.co.uk/public-

consultations 

 

 

COVID-19 MEASURES & PRECAUTIONS 

In line with Scottish Government’s guidance, this 

meeting will be undertaken in a way which is fully 

consistent with established social distancing 

advice. 

In line with social distancing policy, our staff will 

not shake your hand or make any physical 

contact with you. 

We will install hand sanitising stations in the Hall 

and encourage you to make use of these upon 

entering the premises and prior to leaving. 

We will disinfect contact surfaces prior to the 

meeting and also periodically during the event. 

Windows or doors will be opened to ensure 

ventilation and we would ask that you wear a 

face mask. 

In order to ensure social distancing, the number 

of people within the Hall at any one time may be 

restricted – we will try to ensure that waiting times 

are kept at a minimum. 

To minimise contact, please bring your own drink 

if you wish to do so. We are unable to offer you 

a hot drink at the present time. 

If you are unwell with Covid-19 or you have had 

contact (in the last 14 days) with someone who 

has been infected, please don’t come to see us. 

We are happy to post any information about the 

proposals and discuss them with you via email or 

phone. 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Details 

Mark Hamilton Landscape Services 

8 Kirkton Avenue 

Bathgate 

EH48 1EN 

 

Office No: 01506 630439 

 

Mark Hamilton 

07710 776285 

mark@mhlandscapeservices.co.uk 

 

Carlota Souto 

07939 686649 

carlota@mhlandscapeservices.co.uk 

 

Charlotte Cavey-Wilcox 

07768 501876 

Charlotte.Cavey-

Wilcox@scottishwoodlands.co.uk 

 

Village Hall 

NT 10198 24962 
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